
Good morning 

Please find noted below feedback on behalf of Councillor Ellen Smith, Rockhampton Regional Council 

in regards to poor mobile and date coverage within the Region. 

I would like to report that mobile service through Bouldercombe on the Burnett Highway is almost 

non-existent with the phone likely to drop out in the middle of a conversation. Also the service is 

almost non-existent when you are travelling north-west to our rural community of Mornish. This 

leaves our residents in a vulnerable situation with the area being mainly large properties and in a 

fairly isolated location. 

Regards 

Ellen Smith 




